
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

The Link Newsletter -Nov 2017 
See Caroline Morelli for details on sponsorship/advertising 

November Newsletter sponsored by scentsy deals on Facebook (by Annette) 

 
 

 

 
Can you help us in our Greggs Breakfast Club? We cater for 70-100 
children every morning from 8.10am – 8.45am. Briege & Stacey 
volunteer every day come hail, rain or shine. We would very much 
appreciate an extra set of hands to help us provide the outstanding 
service our children deserve. No experience required - Just a pleasant 
smile & welcoming manner 

 

 

 

    Wanted for P1  

   this week only –     

Kitchen roll tubes  

    (for rockets) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Breakfast 

Club, Open 

daily 

8.10am-

8.45am 

Important 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Peter Pan – Payment 
plan:  
 
2nd installment due on 
Fri 17th Nov (£3.50).  
Last payment due Fri 
15th Dec (£3.00) 

P1 - children should 

bring into school their 

favourite toy (from 

tomorrow). Chat to 

your child about 

where they got it, why 

they like it, how long 

they have it etc. 
-------------------------- 

School Fair 

Friday 1st Dec, 1pm 

Children will go home 

at 12noon to allow 

staff to set up the Fair. 

Wanted urgently – 

unwanted giftsets, 

toiletries, toys, books, 

ornaments etc. (send 

into school with your 

child) 

Do you want to set up 

your own stand at our 

fair to advertise your 

business or sell your 

produce?  

£10 fee, See Caroline   

P1 & P2 
Healthy Eating Workshop 

Healthy eating is important 
for everyone, especially 
children, to ensure that they 
receive all the nutrients they 
need to grow, develop and 
learn. Eating well and being 
physically active will improve 
our children’s health as well 
as their ability to learn and 
achieve at school. 
Encouraging our children 
to eat healthily now will 
make them more likely to 
adopt a healthy lifestyle as 
they get older.  
Our workshops will 
encourage our children to 
choose a variety of foods to 
get the wide range of 
nutrients they need to stay 
healthy. 
 

Please note: School 

starts at 8.45am, please 

help your child to arrive 

on time. Thank you 

Registration for Afterschool clubs will take place on Thursday 9th 

November. P1 & P2 on, from 1.30-2pm and from 2.45-3.15pm for children 

in P3-P7.  Full details on website.  

School Open Day 

Wed 29th Nov : 1.30-3pm, 6-7pm 

Do you, or a member of your 
family/friend have a child due to 

start P1 in September 2018? 
Application forms available from 
school office/website on the 29th. 

Come along to our Open Day and 
see what we in St. Joseph’s can 
offer your child – You won’t be 
disappointed! 

Places also available in P2-P7 – 
APPLY NOW 

We are delighted to announce a 
series of trips to the Cinema for 
our children in Year 1- Year 4.  

Mon 13th Nov – Year 2 

Thurs 16th Nov – Year 3 

Fri 17th Nov – Year 4 & Year 1 

Looking ahead -  

Wed 6th Dec 7pm, West Belfast 
Schools Carol Service, St Peter’s 
Cathedral  

Wed 13th Dec 7pm, School 
Christmas Concert, St Peter’s 
Cathedral 
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